
WESTCONN’s NEW AND IMPROVED 
 SHUTTLE SERVICE

 
 
New Coach Shuttles will grace Western 
Connecticut State University beginning July 
1, 2005.   
 
J&R Tours was awarded the 3-year contract 
for the campus shuttle service this month.   

 
 
Our new service provides the following benefits to WestConn riders: 

�� High back, upholstered seating 
�� More leg room 
�� Improved climate-controlled comfort 
�� Greater capacity 
�� Wheelchair access.  
 

This semester we expect to use five new shuttles, four - 51 seat coaches during
Monday through Friday and one - 28 seat coach on weekends, as the mainstay of our service. 
 
WestConn students, faculty, and staff may ride the Shuttle free of charge with a 
valid WestConnect ID card.  Shuttle schedules and policies can be found in the 
Shuttle brochure that will be available on our web site at: 
”http://www.wcsu.edu/police/shuttlebusinfo.asp” and from the Parking and ID 
Office in Old Main, the Student Center Information Counter, the Westside CSU 
Office in the WS Classroom Building, and the Police Station on Roberts Avenue.  
 
 
Remember that in addition to campus stops, the Brookview Commons Apartment 
Building is a regular stop on all shuttle routes between campuses.  Please contact
either the Police Department, 837-9300, or the CSU office, 837-3290, with any
comments or concerns about the new Shuttle service.   


